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Dear Director Thompson,

Aside from providing key financial services to their clients, FHLB Des Moines is committed to combatting homelessness across the country, even 1,755 miles away. At Plymouth Housing, we are committed to serving those in the greatest need of housing assistance. Based in Seattle, we provide permanent housing support to those dealing with barriers and disabilities that often hinder housing opportunities. Through the support we have received from FHLB Des Moines from Affordable Housing Program (AHP) awards, we have been able to cultivate homes that uphold the dignity of our residents.

Plymouth Housing prides itself on the accessibility of our housing projects. Through funding from FHLB Des Moines, we have recently completed three permanent housing buildings and are in the process of constructing three more. Our current buildings have 1400 units in total, resulting in 1400 more people with a roof over their heads. Our permanent housing model allows residents to have a home for as long as they like. This relieves residents of countless struggles that come with homelessness, and most importantly helps residents to realize their value as humans. 

One of the unique aspects of Plymouth Housing is the length of time our residents choose to stay within our buildings. Due to the durability and quality of our houses, residents can create a forever home within our walls. FHLB Des Moines’ support is crucial to ensuring that our housing not only exists, but that it is sustainable and long-lasting. 

Providing housing for homeless individuals provides not just a bed, but an opportunity. When residents no longer have to worry about finding shelter, it is easier to achieve other goals. The Plymouth Housing staff support them in this process, helping residents access the benefits they are entitled to receive, which often move to the back burner when searching for basic needs such as shelter. Plymouth Housing residents often express sentiments such as, “This is always something I've wanted to do, but I’ve never been able to do.”

FHLB Des Moines’ funding makes the difference between someone having a place to sleep at night and having nowhere to go. Without this support, Plymouth Housing would have to rely on other financial sources, taking away resources from other nonprofits. As a result, similar organizations would not be able to aid us in tackling the homelessness crisis. When it comes to critical issues such as this, we need all hands on deck to ensure that the homeless population of Seattle is receiving help. 

More than 30 years of unrelenting support to housing organizations in need is no small feat. Funding is crucial to the work we do at Plymouth Housing, and our partnership with FHLB Des Moines is instrumental in how we can serve Seattle’s homeless community. We are grateful for the assistance that FHLB Des Moines provides so that we can do what we do best: serve the highest-needs population through true, permanent housing. We are excited to continue to serve the Seattle community together with FHLB Des Moines. 

Sincerely,
Katie Randall
Plymouth Housing
[image: ]
image1.png




image2.png
Plymouth





image3.png
2113 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98121-2321 | 206-374-9409

@PlymouthHousing o @ o @ PlymouthHousing.org




